
  

Cub Scout Pack 248 

Parent Information Night  
  

 

Is your child interested in learning more about Cub Scouts? Please join us for a 

Cub Scout Information Night on Tuesday, May 15 at 7 pm at Our Lady of Good 

Hope (School Cafeteria) in Miamisburg. 

  

This session will provide parents and potential scouts with more information about our 

Pack and activities.  Cub Scouting is an amazing experience, and we’d love to have 

you and your family! 

  

Pack 248 is chartered out of Our Lady of Good Hope Church and consists of girls and 

boys from the Miamisburg, Miami Township, and Springboro areas. All youth of 

appropriate age (kindergarten through fifth grade) are welcome to join Pack 248 and 

join in on the fun! 

  

Please RSVP to jason.c.eckert@gmail.com with parent’s name, child’s name, current 

(2017/2018 school year) grade, and name of school.  (Registration is encouraged but 

not absolutely required.)  

  

Pack 248 Information Night 

Bishop Leibold School West Campus Cafeteria 

 Our Lady of Good Hope  

Tuesday, May 15 @ 7 PM  
 

Contact Jason Eckert (jason.c.eckert@gmail.com or 937.367.1974) for more information.  

 

  

  


